[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes for PSA Meeting –Tuesday 14th September
Present: Helena Strange, Laurie Powell, Mary Robinson, Marie-Therese Weston (staff), Khurshid Ahmed (staff & parent), Rebecca Bradford, Joyce Kamugisha, Myfanwy Brown, Judith Fitzgerald, Louis M. Yindom, Pzi Yindom
Apologies:  Myfanwy Brown, Fortunata Oates, Sue Steers, Kate Hield
Marie-Therese began the meeting with a prayer
Matters Arising
The next meeting will be the AGM, which is traditionally the second meeting of the new academic year.
BBQ& Quiz Night
The BBQ and Quiz had to be cancelled as it clashed with the Rugby World Cup.  
Stock cupboard has been moved to the primary school.
House Project
This has now been put on hold for the time beginning. Hope to take it up again in 2016.
Website	
The new website has now been launched. Marie-Therese asked if anyone has any feedback to get in touch with her. At the AGM will look at forming a meeting with 2 members of the PTA, Marie-Therese and new website designer to discuss improving the website.

Learning Platform
There has been a further delay in launching the Learning Platform.  Dr Caseby has taken over the development and will update with a new launch date to be advised.
Year 7- Maths & English Evening Tuesday 15th September
Marie-Therese will be there to provide information about the PTA to parents also Tea & Coffee. If anyone is able to help please get in touch with Marie-Therese.


Open Evening –Tuesday 22nd September
Marie – Therese asked if any members of the PTA could come on Tuesday 22nd September to help with the Tea & Coffee and also talk to parents PTA and the school. Joyce, Rebecca and Mary will attend. Some members of the PTA took flyers to give out to the local school and parishes 
Gen Verde
Gen Verde is an all women mult-artistic performing arts band who will be coming to the school for a week from Monday 19th October to Friday 23rd October. There will be a series of workshops with a performance on Thursday 22nd October at the Christian Life Centre, Cowley Road. Archbishop, Bernard Longley has been invited and the Lord Mayor will attend the service.  
Mini Bus from Primary School
Helena asked if any further progress has been made on the issue of providing a Mini Bus to take children to school from the primary schools.  There has been no further discussion about this.
Changes at Schools
 Khursh reported that phase one of the changes had been implemented. A number of changes have been put in place to deal with behaviour at school, more staff on the gates in the morning and after school. The back gate has been closed permanently.  Also more staff are around when pupils change classes throughout the day.  Disrupted teaching and learning in classroom is also being addressed with pupils who persistently misbehave being removed from the classroom. The next phase is to look at progress and learning in the classroom. 
House Project
Laurie proposed that the PTA formally thank Judith for all her hard work so far on the House Project this was agreed.
Mary has received a cheque from Asda for the House Project.  Khursh suggested that the PTA write to Asda explain that this fund raising event is currently on hold and ask if the money can be used for Christmas Hampers for families in need. This was agreed.
Action
Mary
Literature Quiz & English Speaking Union
Mr Blackwell has asked the PTA for funds to cover the costs of taking a team to the Kids Literature Quiz and debate, English Speaking Union.
It was agreed to give a cheque for £100 to cover these events
Quiz & Curry Night
The proposed date for the Quiz & Curry night will be on Friday 16th October. Helena will check with Mick Tealing if he can be Quiz Master.
Action
Helena
NB The date has now been confirmed

The next meeting with be the AGM on Tuesday 6th October at 7pm. To held in the room above the Library in the secondary school




